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     DR QUINN & ASSOCIATES LTD.   

 
VIA E-MAIL 
 
May 15, 2009 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
Attn: Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
 
RE:  Federation of Rental-housing Providers of Ontario (FRPO) Submissions EB-2008-0106 
 
The Federation of Rental-Housing Providers of Ontario are appreciative of the opportunity to submit its 

views formed as a welcomed participant in the proceeding examining natural gas issues for the benefit 

of all stakeholders.  While we have brought experienced consideration of and involvement in all issues 

in the proceeding, we have focused our submissions on the areas of Load Balancing and Cost Allocation 

in the hopes of promoting continued evolution of the gas market for the benefit of all participants.  We 

trust that our input is helpful in its deliberations to render a decision that is in the public interest. 

 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted on Behalf of FRPO, 
 

 
 
Dwayne R. Quinn 
Principal 
DR QUINN & ASSOCIATES LTD. 
  
cc: V. Brescia (FRPO) 
 


